
MEDIA ALERT: Vote For Your Daughter
Activists Gather at Supreme Court June 24 for
2nd Anniversary of Dobbs Decision

Maggie O'Neill, founder of the Vote for

Your Daughter campaign.

Parental rights activists to gather Monday, June 24 to

advocate for parents to vote in support of reproductive

rights

WASHINGTON, DC, UNITED STATES, June 22, 2024

/EINPresswire.com/ -- 

On Monday, June 24, Vote For Your Daughter will join

supporters in front of the Supreme Court to

commemorate the second anniversary of the

landmark decision to overturn Roe V. Wade. The event

will begin at 2 PM and feature speeches from local

and national movement leaders advocating for

reproductive rights.

"As we mark the second anniversary of the Supreme

Court's decision to overturn Roe V. Wade, it's more

important than ever for parents to vote in support of

reproductive rights,” says Vote For Your Daughter

Founder and CEO Maggie O’Neill. “This November, our votes can make a critical difference in

protecting the future of our daughters and ensuring that every woman has the right to make

decisions about her own body.” 

Our presence symbolizes

our unwavering

commitment to advocating

for a future where every

woman's rights are

protected and respected.”

Maggie O'Neill, Founder, Vote

for Your Daughter

"Our presence here today symbolizes our unwavering

commitment to advocating for a future where every

woman's rights are protected and respected. We stand in

solidarity with all who believe in the importance of

reproductive freedom and the power of the vote."

We invite the media to cover this significant event as Vote

For Your Daughter supporters gather in solidarity. Your

presence and support are crucial as we continue to

advocate for reproductive rights. Look for our

http://www.einpresswire.com
http://www.voteforyourdaughter.com


Fearless Girls Take on the

Supreme Court

#Voteforyourdaughter t-shirts and signs in front of the

Supreme Court.

For more information, please visit the Women's March

website or Vote for Your Daughter. 

WHAT:

Rally to commemorate the 2nd anniversary of the Supreme

Court overturning Roe V. Wade

WHEN:

Monday, June 24, 2024

2:00 PM

WHERE:

In front of the Supreme Court

1 First St NE, Washington, DC 20543

WHO:

Vote For Your Daughter supporters, local and national movement leaders, and community

members
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This press release can be viewed online at: https://www.einpresswire.com/article/722113362

EIN Presswire's priority is source transparency. We do not allow opaque clients, and our editors

try to be careful about weeding out false and misleading content. As a user, if you see something

we have missed, please do bring it to our attention. Your help is welcome. EIN Presswire,

Everyone's Internet News Presswire™, tries to define some of the boundaries that are reasonable

in today's world. Please see our Editorial Guidelines for more information.

© 1995-2024 Newsmatics Inc. All Right Reserved.

http://www.einpresswire.com/contact_author/4721891
https://www.einpresswire.com/article/722113362
https://www.einpresswire.com/editorial-guidelines

